

SPONSOR A CHILD FOR VBS! This year, Good Shepherd

would like to offer free VBS for all children. For \$30, you can send a child to VBS, where they will become a knight, and discover how to serve God, through songs, crafts, games, science, Bible stories, and snack! Your donation includes a week of VBS and 5 nights of dinners! Make your check out to Good Shepherd with "VBS" in the memo line. Thank You!

OUT OF THE OFFICE

Rev. Yo Han Han will be out of the office on vacation from June 14-28.

CHILDREN'S CORNER

Children's Corner: On Sunday, we learned about Abigail who brought peace between David and Nabal. Sometimes we get into arguments with our friends. How can we keep the peace when that happens? Read together *Peace Baby* by Linda Ashman to learn how we should keep peace when someone makes us mad. https://youtu.be/Pi1HkDO3VHc

BASH YOUTH GROUP

join us in person Sunday mornings at 10:30 am at Good shepherd UMC!

Follow us:



Instagram: good.shepherdyouth Snapchat: gsumc.youth



UNITED METHODIST WOMEN

Saturday, June 19, Noon

Bring your sack lunch and your lawn chair and we will meet on the lawn at the church for our June meeting! All women of the church are invited to this event.

DIVERSITY TEAM

June 17, 2021 via zoom at 7pm

evaschan@yahoo.com

PDO REGISTRAION IS OPEN!!

Registration for the 2021-2022 school year has begun for PDO. Children must be 2 ½ by October 1, 2021. Classes are on Tuesday and Thursday beginning September 7. Tuition for one day a week per month is \$85. For two days a week per month it is \$155. For more information, please see Natalie. nhiggins.gsumc@gmail.com

UMW RUTH BIBLE STUDY

We are starting a new 13 week study on 1 Corinthians starting 5/6 thru the end of July. We have an extra book and would like to encourage any lady who would like to join us to contact me to get set up to join us on Zoom. Thanks, Kathy Bollfrass 303-254-7727, kgboll99@gmail.com.

GOOD SHEPHERD PRAYER GROUP

Join the prayer warriors on Thursday nights at 6:30 at Good Shepherd UMC. If you have a prayer request please send to Rev. Yo Han Han and Kathy Bollfrass.

Yo Han Han <u>rev.yohanhan@gmail.com</u> Kathy Bollfrass <u>kgboll99@gmail.com</u>

SAVE THE DATE FOR VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 2021!

SAVE THE DATE! VBS will be held July 12-16th from 5:30 (dinner) 6:00-8:30 VBS

All Children *4 years through entering 6th grade are welcome.

*3 year olds may join if turning 4 by August 31, 2021

Volunteers Welcome! Volunteers need to be entering 7th through retirement. (you know you will have fun)

Scan the QR code to visit the Good Shepherd website. Look for the Vacation Bible School tab for registration forms and latest information including our COVID policy.





BOOK CLUB

Meeting date: June 28th, at 6:30, in person and on zoom

The Beantown Girls by Jane Healey

Did any of your history books talk about Clubmobiles when you studied WWII history? These Red Cross large trucks where driven by women who went from troop to troop giving out doughnuts and coffee to raise the morale of the troops. Their job was to look beautiful, share a laugh and a smile, and help soldiers feel a little bit of happiness in the middle of a war. Many of them put themselves in harms way and some Clubmobile girls even received Bronze Stars. Jane Healey's book is fiction, but much of it is based on true stories the real Red Cross Clumobile girls documented in diaries, letters, pictures, and interviews. This historical fiction book is about love, hope, friendship, and the resilience of the human spirit. Connie randyandconnieanderson@gmail.com

GSUMC HAS A YOUTUBE CHANNEL!!





- GSUMC's Live streaming is available. (9:00 am service only)

Channel name: Good Shepherd UMC Thornton

Link: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChcYlrjqLS-PbQUz8R2B7QA

Please subscribe to our church channel. After you subscribe you will be notified when live streaming is on. You can watch the in-person worship service LIVE every Sunday Morning at 9 am on Good Shepherd's YOUTUBE channel.

If you are not able to watch it live at 9 am on Sunday-don't worry! The Service will be recorded and available for you to watch at your convenience! Past services that were recorded will also be available for you to watch at your convenience. Thank you Rev. Yo Han and Randy Pacetti, Don Clark, Scott Valvir, Michael Jarvis, and Tim Lynch for live Streaming!

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!!

<u>Welcome Video for website:</u> If you would like to participate but are having technical difficulties, please ask Rev.Yo Han for help! He can help to record your video!

Our goal is to have a different family/individual video a "Welcome to Good Shepherd" each month. You can talk about what you have experienced attending at Good Shepherd, what you like about our church and welcome them!

<u>Reading Scripture for Sunday services:</u> we are also in need of volunteers to read the scripture for Sunday worship service.

**A sign up sheet will be available via Google Doc: Sign-up sheet is also available in the Narthex at the welcome desk during Sunday service.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CdKou7JJNhjWGL4qFkjW-

Uc655AilOou 3yGV8eRnVc/edit?usp=sharing

If you have any questions regarding the welcome video or reading scripture, please contact Rev. Yo Han Han (rev.yohanhan@gmail.com)